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News

Brigen Winters Quoted in Defined 
Contribution

Brigen Winters commented on the House Education and Labor 
Committee’s focus on fee disclosure and that he expects the panel 
will also suggest that plans offer more diversified, low-cost 
investment offerings in the Defined Contribution article, “Lawyer: 
Panel To Look At Fee Levels” published on March 23, 2009.
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